
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Website: www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

Tel: 01604 403511       Email: office@sg.nor.olicatschools.org  
 

 

Newsletter 9th September 2022  

A Message from Miss Marum… 

 

“Walking together in the Light of the Lord.” 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Today, as a school, we gathered together in assembly, where 

we commemorated the life and reign of Queen Elizabeth II in 

prayer and song; focusing on her act of service to our nation 

and her trust in God, praying for the repose of her soul in 

Heaven.   

The rest of our day has been spent in enjoyment, achievement 

and learning.  

Children may like to process their feelings and remember the 

Queen by drawing pictures or writing about her. We welcome 

the children to add these to our book of condolence which will 

be placed in the Emmaus Room. 

Eternal rest grant unto her, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine 

upon her. 

 May she rest in peace. 

Amen. 

We wish you and your family a peaceful weekend.  

Best wishes, 

Miss Marum 

 

 

 

http://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/
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Advent Term 
 

Term starts: Monday 5th September 

2022 
 

Term ends: Thursday 20th October 

2022 

(INSET Day on Friday 21st October) 
 

Half Term: Monday 24th October 

2022-Friday 28th October 2022 
 

Term starts: Monday 31st October 

2022 
 

Term ends: Friday 16th December 

2022 

 

Find the calendar here. 
 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 

 

Back to School! 

We welcome families new to St Gregory’s and all our children and 

their families back to school ready for an exciting year! 

 

All of our pupils have made a wonderful start to the new 

academic year and have enjoyed  

getting to grips with their learning and  

working with their new class teachers.  

There were many successes to  

celebrate in our assembly this morning. 

 

Here are some of  

our Reception pupils 

enjoying their  

lunchtime. 

 

  

Our PTFA invite all parents to pop into school 

for a cup of tea or coffee from 2.45pm on 

Monday 12th September.  

Please see the invitation                                               

sent to you on ParentMail                                               

for further details.  

We look forward to seeing                                                   

you there!  

PTFA Parent Event 

3rd September is the Feast Day of our Patron Saint, 

St Gregory.  

Thank you to the pupils - and                                     

parents - who represented                                              

our school at Mass last Friday                                                  

evening wearing their school                                                                  

uniform (even though it was                                                              

still the holidays!) They were                                            

great representatives. The                                         

parishioners and Fr Andrew                                        

were delighted to see them!  

Extra-Curricular Opportunities 

The Feast of St Gregory 

We work to provide lots of extra-curricular opportunities for our pupils at St Gregory’s and this year is 

no exception. We have a variety of clubs that run onsite. You will receive communication with the 

start dates and information about how to book. This information will be on our website in due course. 

  

https://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3285&type=pdf

